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6R80 
Solenoid E Resistance Change & Code P0770 

 
Technical Bulletin:  
Change in SSE Resistance for 6R80 Units Manufactured after November 3, 2010 
 
Please be advised that there has been a change in the SSE resistance for units manufactured 
after November 3, 2010. Prior to this date, units had an SSE resistance of approximately 10.5 
ohms. However, for units manufactured after this date, the SSE resistance has been increased to 
18 ohms. 
 
It is important to note that this change will impact the transmission performance and possibly set a 
DTC’s. With this solenoid please ensure that any replacements made is using the appropriate SSE 
resistance based on the date of manufacture. 
 

Solenoid E: Date and OHM’s 
Prior November 3rd 2010 10.5 OHM’s 
After November 3rd 2010 18 OHM’s 
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